Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CAMARINES NORTE SUB-DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE .
F. Pimentel Avenue, Daet, Camarines Norte ,

BAGONG PILIPINAS

CERTIFICATION
TO THE CONCERED:
This is to certify that this Office does not have any Consulting Services for FY 2025.

This certification is being issued to support the FY 2025 PROCUREMENT MONITORING
REPORT (PMR) 15t SEMESTER.

Done this 14™ day of July, 2025 at DPWH Camarines Norte Sub-District Engineering Office,
F. Pimentel Avenue, Daet, Camarines Norte.

FRANCISCO/A. ADORINO, JR.
OIC-Chief, Pyrocurement Unit



